## St John Plessington Catholic College

Excellence In All We Do

12 December 2023

Dear Stakeholder

## **Student Admission Arrangements**

St John Plessington Catholic College is consulting on its school admission arrangements for the 2025-2026 admission year.

MAYSFAIR

This is part of the 7 year cycle in which all schools must consult on their admissions policy.

A link to our admissions policy can be found here

Responses are invited by Wednesday 31st January 2024.

Once the consultation period is closed any responses will be reviewed and considered. If you wish to respond, please email your comments to Hayley Rennie at <a href="mailto:hayleyrennie@stjohnplessington.com">hayleyrennie@stjohnplessington.com</a>

Kind regards

Mr P McLoughlin Headteacher

Dried D

Old Chester Road, Bebington, Wirral, CH63 7LF **Tel:** 0151 645 5049 | **email:** schooloffice@stjohnplessington.com **Website:** www.stjohnplessington.com

Headteacher: Mr P McLoughlin BSc (Hons) NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr B Nunnery BA (Hons) & MA in Education